
From: Stinson, Bob   
Sent: Friday, March 08, 2019 2:38 PM 
To: House Resources <House.Resources@akleg.gov> 
Subject: SJR #7 
 
I would like to express my support for oil and gas leasing in the ANWR 1002 area.  Alaskans and the 
Alaska Legislature have stood together for the last 38 years in support of opening ANWR.  Our fight with 
the Federal Government, not only on the ANWR issue, but many other issues has always brought 
Alaskans together.  It is a shame that we cannot come together again in support of this lifelong quest, 
now that we have federal support and approval.  I encourage all members of the House to remember 
how united Alaska needs to be on Federal issues and pass SJR#7 in support of ANWR Leasing. 
 
Thank you,  
 
Bob Stinson 
Sr. Vice President, Alaska  
Price Gregory International, Inc. 
 


